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March 6, 2018

Jonesboro Middle School
1308 Arnold Street
Jonesboro, GA 30236

Dear Ms. Walker and Students of Jonesboro Middle School,

On behalf of Sisters by Choice, Inc. (SBC) and its board members, | want to thank you
for your financial contribution of $877.00. You are an integral part of our success. Your
donation goes towards helping us in the fight against breast cancer. We will continue
our efforts to provide breast health education, programs and services to the
underserved and uninsured women and men throughout the state of Georgia.

Again, we sincerely appreciate your generosity.

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at: (770) 987-2951 or

via email at: info@sistersbychoice.orq.

Sincerely,

Rogsbert F. Phillips, MD, FACS
Founder

This letter shall also serve as an acknowledgement that no goods or services were provided in
exchange for your gift and that the Organization is a qualified charity under IRC Sections
170(b)(1)(A)(vi) and 501(c)(3). Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for
your tax records. The SBC tax identification number is 58-2117529.




